
Report of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee to the Council meeting of 22 April 2004 

5. PETITION 
 
 The Committee considered the petition referred to it at the Council meeting of 25 March 2004 from 

business proprietors, accommodation providers and residents of Cathedral Square requesting that: 
 
 “The Council close off the Square to all through vehicles (with the exception of emergency and service 

vehicles) on Thursday, Friday and Saturday nights between the hours of midnight and 5am, on the 
basis that vehicles travelling through the Square created unacceptable noise levels that were 
impacting on the ability to go about their business, work and live within the Square”. 

 
 The Committee decided to seek a staff report on the issues raised in the petition for consideration at 

a later meeting of the Committee. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


